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Paul Dybdahl <Paul.Dybdahl@wallawalla. edu>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing in opposition to the proposed changes in the leverage requirements for retail forex trading.
100:1 leverage and DO NOT require the proposed 10:1 leverage amounts.
Thank you for your time.
Paul Dybdahl
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